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James J. Wedick, Jr.

On behalf of all Californians, I am pleased to convey my sincere
congratulations and appreciation as you retire from the Federal Bureau of
Investigation.

FBI agents are entrusted with the crucial responsibility of upholding our
laws and fighting for justice. As a dedicated street agent, expert investigator
and committed supervisor, your efforts were instrumental in achieving
multiple breakthroughs in areas of public and legislative corruption.

You have been a true professional and a tireless advocate for justice, and
your outstanding, 34-year record of service has earned you the respect and
appreciation of your colleagues and fellow Californians. You have made
our Golden State a better place to live and raise our families.

Please accept my best wishes for every future success and happiness.
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